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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
May 25, 2012
VIA E-FILING
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Washington Exchange Carrier Association - WN U-2 - Third Revised Sheet No. 53 Canceling Second Revised Sheet No. 53; First Revised Sheet No. 53.1 Canceling Original Sheet No. 53.1; First Revised Sheet No. 53.2 Canceling Original Sheet No. 53.2; First Revised Sheet No. 53.3 Canceling Original Sheet No. 53.3; First Revised Sheet No. 53.4 Canceling Original Sheet No. 53.4; First Revised Sheet No. 53.5 Canceling Original Sheet No. 53.5; First Revised Sheet No. 53.6 Canceling Original Sheet No. 53.6; Original Sheet No. 53.7; Original Sheet No. 53.8; Original Sheet No. 53.9 
Dear Mr. Danner:


The Washington Exchange Carrier Association is filing the tariff revisions listed above, which are attached.  The purpose of this filing is to conform the WECA tariff related to percent VoIP usage to address originating PVU issues.  This filing is to conform the tariff to be consistent with the FCC's Order on Reconsideration addressing these matters.

The undersigned has authority to file tariff sheets on behalf of WECA.


Thank you for your attention to this filing.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km
Enclosures
cc:
Clients (via e-mail)

3

